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This past year the Trust has funded the following -

Susan MacKinnon — for the catering on the evening of the
Christmas Tree lights switch on.

Collie & MacKenzie Heritage Group — for a Bronze Sculpture in
Sligachan.

Community Council — for Defibrillator servicing, Grass Cutting &
running costs.

Portree & Braes Community Trust — for part funding a Project
Support Officer to work with SOS NHS.

Struan Development Group — for running costs.

Skye Cancer Care — for part funding of a vein viewing machine.

It was slightly disappointing that there were fewer applications this
year so much so that an advert was put in the WHFP as a reminder
that money is available for projects within the Struan area.

The last round of funding was agreed via email as we were unable to
meet due to Covid19. We are hopeful that during this time people
will have come up with ideas for projects that are needed in the area
and the applications will come flooding in! Lets make positive
changes in the village as there is money available to do so.

Many thanks to all the Trustees for their contributions throughout
the year. Stay Safe.



